
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 24.01.25 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 18 

SVPS Headlines 

Key Dates 

Date Time What’s happening & Additional Information 

07.02.25 School Day NSPCC Maths Day – Dress as a number/wear something with a number 

12.02.25 2:45pm Parent Dean Field Meeting – main hall 

14.02.25 School Day Safer Internet Day 

14.02.25 School Day FOSVPS Break the Rules Day – see page 3 

 

Cheltenham Young Artist Competition 

On Sunday the 12th of January, Shelby Brunning, Edward Perry and Grace Vasey received an 

award for their ‘Winter Moments’ Art work. They all entered the Cheltenham Young Artist 

’25 competition and out of many entries, only 50 were chosen to be part of an exhibition and 

Swindon Village Primary had 3 children as part of the winners.  

With their families they were invited to go along to receive the award and see their art work 

on display. We are extremely proud of the children and have displayed their pictures in the 

hall for all to see. 

Well done also to all of the other children who entered – there were some fabulous entries. 

 

  

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls Football Update 

On Wednesday 22nd January, our Girls’ Football Team 
took part in a tournament against other local schools, 
at Cleeve School. They played 4 matches, scored the 
most goals (15) and conceded none. Well done to: 
Harriet, Zofia, Mia, Arabella, Aalyiah, Rosie, Laura, 
Evie and Naimh. Thank you to parents for giving lifts 

and staying to support.  Mrs Brown 🙂 

 

Wooden Side Gate 

This gate will be unlocked at 8:40 and 3pm 

Red Gates 

These gates are opened at 8:40pm and 3:15pm 

Drop & Go Timings 

Drop & Go Doors Open at 8:30am  

ONE WAY SYSTEM  

All parents dropping/collecting 

parents should exit by the Muga. 

This stops the ‘bottle-neck’ by Y3. 

 

 

On Friday 17th January our A Team Girls’ and 
our Mixed Team went to Bishops Cleeve 
Primary Academy for a friendly football 
match.  For many of our mixed Boys and Girls' 
Team this was the first time they had played in 
a match for SVPS and they were very excited 
about this prospect. They all played with 
energy, enthusiasm and enjoyed the 
experience. The result ending in a 2 all draw. 
Well done to: Harry, Madison, Riley, Ethan, 
Evie, Hannah, Michel and Henry. The A Team 
girls played very well and showed passion and 
determination to finish their match with a 6-1 
win. Well done to: Niamh, Aaliyah, Rosie, Mia, 
Arabella, Harriet and Zofia. Thank you to all the 
parents for giving lifts and staying to 

support. Mrs Brown 🙂 

 

 



 


